
Kingston General Hospital Auxiliary Membership application 
We are fortunate to have a great teaching hospital/trauma centre in our midst, so we are able to 

stay in our own community when we require hospital care. Now more than ever our hospital 

needs the support provided by volunteers and the KGH Auxiliary to continue to assist in the 

provision of great patient care. We would be pleased to have you join us.  

 

Please note that membership is free.   

  

For more information please contact: 

613-549-6666 Ext. 6352  

Or Email: KGH.Auxiliary@kingstonhsc.ca  

or mail this form to: 

Kingston General Hospital Auxiliary 

76 Stuart Street, 

Kingston ON 

K7L 2V7 

  

Name: ______________________ 

Address: ____________________ 

___________________________ 

Phone: _____________________ 

Email: ______________________ 

  

___ I wish to join the KGH Auxiliary.  

___ I am interested in helping on a regular basis or occasionally 

___ I wish to receive my Newsletter by email 

___ I wish to make a donation of $____ 

Cheque enclosed ____ 

Credit card—Visa__ MC__ 

Card Number________________ Exp.____ 

Security number (MC only) ____ 
  

 


